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All Saints First School 

NEWSLETTER 
 

Caring, Succeeding, Flourishing  

 

Hello  

Well it has been a very busy week at All Saints…….. 

Unfortunately we are unable to share any findings from the recent inspection until it is officially published 
on the Ofsted website. However, I would like to say a huge thank you to the pupils, who were polite, 
articulate when speaking to the inspectors and behaved impeccably. They all demonstrated how amazing 
the pupils at All Saints are.  Also thank you to everyone who filled in the Ofsted questionnaire and to all 
the staff for their hard work. 

 

Alison Bagnall   

Spring Dates  

 

 24th Feb—school returns  

 7th Mar—World Book Day 

 11th—17th Mar Science week 

 13th Mar—Grandparents lunch 

 19th Mar—Parent consultation meetings 1pm to 
6pm 

 20th Mar—Grandparents lunch 

 27th Mar—Grandparents lunch 

 9th Apr—School disco 

 10th Apr—Easter service 

 11th Apr—No Kingfisher Club 

 14th Apr—Easter break begins 

Reminder: School starts at 9am. The main gate 

opens at 8.45am and children can go into their class-

www.allsaints-standon.staffs.uk       office@allsaints-standon.staffs.sch.uk          01782 791234 

Hello Everyone  

Mrs Bagnall has asked me to give you a quick update on how 
my recovery is going. As many of you will know, I finished my 
initial treatment at the end of November and have been fo-
cussed on recovery since. I'm now beginning to be able to 
swallow some solid foods and my taste buds are recovering a 
little! I can almost enjoy a cup of tea now but coffee still 

tastes awful - very distressing   

I know school is in very good hands with our amazing staff 
but I do miss the children enormously. I'm very much hoping 
to be able to visit again before Easter. Best wishes to you all, 
Mrs Bradley. 

Standon Bowers 

Before half term our Yr 3 and Yr4 pupils enjoyed a 

visit to Standon Bowers Outdoor Centre. Whilst 

there they enjoyed team games, low ropes, ar-

chery and bush craft activities. When the Yr3 pu-

pils went home for tea, Y4 pupils prepared for a 

night of fun! (although I am not sure Mr Elliot-

Hancock had much sleep!)   

I liked the low ropes and cargo net as I like to 

climb! - Freddie 

I liked the den building, it was really fun! - Winnie 

I liked the blindfold trail as it was funny and good 

fun! - Harris 

 Staff changes 

In order to provide consistency in each class we have 
reorganised the timetable of the support staff. From 
Monday: 

Mrs Jones will support in Busy Bees and Cherry class 

Mrs O'Flaherty will support in Oak class 

Mrs Hill will support in Rowen class 

Mrs Boden will become our ‘English guru’  running inter-
ventions for phonics, reading and letter formation 

Miss Annakin will be leaving All Saints on 7th March, 
we wish her every success at her new school. Thank you 
for all your hard work. 


